
ANNEX B

South Road, Faversham - Proposed Double Yellow Lines - FIRST CONSULTATION

Response Support Object Comments

1 1 In recent years it has become more and more difficult to park outside our house, due to cars from Tanner 

Street and Nightingale Road. Also there are cars from further up South Road where there are yellow lines, and 

commuters due to parking restrictions nearer to the station. Emailed comments continue.... 

2 1 The problem is getting worse. The amount of cars parking long term has doubled, most times I have to shunt to 

exit my drive.

3 1 We have a garage/driveway shared with our neighbour and this has been increasingly difficult and dangerous 

to manoeuvre into and out of over the last few months. I very strongly favour this proposal.

4 1 It is already difficult to enter South Road safely from the raised roadway because of parked vehicles, especially 

vans, on the south side. The proposed lines will make it safer by allowing extra "swing" space and by removing 

the obstacles of cars parked on the north.

5 1

6 1 Very good idea

7 1

8 1

9 1 Insufficient parking already. Tanners Street should revert to "permit free" parking. People attending nearby 

church also park here. Parking in Ospringe Road causes tight road space, but this does not seem to be an 

issue. Visitors have nowhere to park, double yellow lines will make worse. Large number of new properties in 

Faversham and Residents Parking Scheme have had huge impact on parking in the area.

10 1 Long overdue

11 1

TOTAL 9 2

Properties Consulted 22

No. returned 11

No. Support 9 % Support 82

No. Object 2 % Object 18


